THE WOODLANDS COMMUNITY PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
CALLED CONGREGATIONAL MEETING
ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING
FEBRUARY 25, 2018

The Congregation of The Woodlands Community Presbyterian Church met for a called
meeting on February 25, 2018.

The Moderator, Dr. Rev. David Jones and the Clerk of Session, Roger Richardson
agreed that a quorum was present.

The meeting was called to order at 12:04 pm with an opening prayer by the Moderator.
The purpose of the meeting was to hear a report from the Personnel Committee

regarding a recommendation regarding the Terms of Call for Pastors, Rev. David Jones
and Rev. Laura Grice.

The pastors were excused from the meeting.

Elder, Todd Duncan presented the recommendation from the Personnel Committee to
the Congregation.

MOTION:

It was moved and seconded to make the following changes to the Terms of Call
for the pastors.

DR. REV. DAVID JONE

Salary $56,907.77
Housing $51,700.02
Total $108,607.79
Offset (Social Security Reimbursement) $8,476.74
BOP
Medical $27,151.95
Pension $11,946.85
Death/Disability $ 1,086.08
Life Insurance $ 1,549.00
Dental $ 905.28
Total BOP: $42,639.19
Continuing Education $ 4,700.00
Auto Allowance $ 2,225.00

TOTAL $166,648.72



REV. LAURA GRICE

Salary $36,858.95
Housing $25,000.00
Total $61,858.95
Offset (Social Security Reimbursement) $$4,843.00
BOP
Medical $15,467.74
Pension $ 6,804.49
Death/Disability $ 618,59
Dental $ 443.40
Total BOP $23,333.44
Continuing Education $ 2,000.00
Auto Allowance 1 .00
TOTAL $93,385.39

The motion was approved.

There being no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 12:12 with
prayer by Elder, Todd Duncan.

Respecitfully Submitted,

Dr. Rev. David Jones RogerRichardson
Moderator Clerk of Session



